ﬁ Outlook

Re: DC & Frances Linn Park Committee

From Summer Faw <iloveplumbers@gmail.com>
Date Wed 6/11/2025 10:27 PM
To Town Clerk <townclerk@townoflandisnc.gov>

| have decided to step down from the committee to join the Non- Profit Board.

Thanks!

On Wednesday, June 11, 2025, Town Clerk <townclerk@townoflandisnc.gov> wrote:
Good Afternoon,

| hope this message finds you well.

I'm writing to follow up on your decision to step down from your role on the DC &
Frances Linn Park Committee. In order to proceed with updating our records and
ensuring a smooth transition, we kindly ask that you submit a brief written resignation

confirming your decision.

Please let me know if you have any questions or if there's anything we can do to
assist during this transition. We sincerely appreciate your time and service on the

committee.

Thank you,
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Town Clerk
() 704-857-241

() tewnclerk@towneflandisne.gov

@u 312 5. Main 5t. Landis, NC 28088
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Pursuant to the North Carolina General Statutes Chapter 132, Public Records, this electronic mail message and any attachments hereto, as well as

any electronic mail message(s) sent in response to it may be considered public record and as such subject to request and review by anyone at

any time.

Summer N. Faw
704-431-2617



